

Swift Reach Email 3/18/2020 @ 12:30pm

Dear Families.

A short update will come each day to your inbox regarding ASCA's Distance Learning Plans and words of assistance to help your child with this new form of learning.

- Teachers will have office hours daily from 8:30-2:30. You will have access to real-time questions and answers
- Teachers know that some students will be working in the evenings, as that meets their family's
- Remember to read the reference guides teachers set up to help with log-in and weblinks (in your Material's bag)
- Attendance will be taken for K-8 students in the form of a virtual connection with their teacher in some way: examples include IXL minutes, emailing, completing chats/assignments in Google Classroom, sending pictures doing something related to their Distance Learning, parent confirmation of work completed or in progress, a pic of your home learning schedule (this is great for the structure students thrive best with). If you have another unique way, please share:)

I continue to pray for all of our students and am reminded of the extreme dedication ASCA teachers have for your children. We are #ASCA Strong - Distance does not separate us!

Blessings,

Ms. Johnson